
FPC Rahll Campus Board Report April 2025 
 

• Staff administered TSI to Dalhart High School 10th grade students and completed Apply 
Texas for students who plan to enroll in dual credit courses for the 25-26 school year. 

• Christy attended planning meetings for the Rural Pathways program which consists of 
area schools who plan to share high school CTE pathways. For the 25-26 school year, 
they are participating in Welding, Diesel, and Health Sciences. FPC will offer dual credit 
courses in those specific areas for our local high schools.  

• Met with a prospective adjunct instructor for the diesel program. To accommodate the 
dual credit students beginning in Spring 2026, our campus will need an adjunct 
instructor. We provided information regarding the program, classes, and instruction. He 
plans to submit his resume and certifications for review.  

• Courtney and Lily attended the Dalhart ISD Career Fair. 
• Summer registration is going well for all our programs. 
• We have sixty-seven students from the Rahll Campus graduating this year. This is a 

record number for our campus. We also will have our first group of Diesel Technology 
students to graduate. 

• We have fourteen students currently enrolled in our GED program. We had five earn 
their GED in the fall. GED graduation will be held on May 28th at 6:00 pm.  

• We currently have thirty-five students enrolled in the English for the workplace classes. 
These classes continue to show success. Many of our local businesses pay for their 
employees to attend. 

• We have received all the EMT TRUE grant equipment from the first submission. We 
plan to purchase a mobile ambulance simulator with the second allotment. Tori Tripp is 
collaborating with the company to design the trailer which will include FPC information 
and logos. This is included in the cost of the simulator plus it is equipped with ambulance 
necessities. Our students have completed half of the course and two clinical skills nights. 
They are doing very well, and the instructor is pleased with their progress.  

• Phlebotomy students will have a community and family night to help them reach their 
required number of “sticks” needed for course completion.  

• CDL students are progressing well and completing in a timely manner. We have thirty-
five who have earned their CDL and four currently enrolled for the April class. I 
anticipate a few more enrollments before the start of class. 

• We will be offering Bus Certification this summer as well. 
• Christy and Courtney met with all Dalhart High School seniors regarding continuing 

classes with FPC this summer or becoming a FPC student after graduation. 
• The Learning Framework students from the Rahll Campus completed interviews with 

many business leaders in our community. We appreciate the support they show for our 
students. 

• UP, JBS, Hilmar, and XIT Communications all held company training on our campus this 
month.  

• TCOLE Advisory Meeting was held on April 16th for all three campuses.  
• Community Connect registration is thriving for this summer. We will offer twenty-seven 

courses for youth ages 4-18. We already have 227 children registered for these classes.  



• Rahll Campus staff attend the Dalhart Chamber of Commerce Gala.  
• Received notice that we will have our contract with TDCJ/Windham Schools for the 

Prison Education Program around June 1st. 
• Courtney and Christy will attend awards ceremonies for the four schools we serve. 
• Upcoming Events: Rahll Campus 25-26 Awards, GED Graduation, Water Festival, 

Community Connect classes begin May 29th, Hartley P-Tech Bridge/Orientation 
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